
Public Notice 
 
 

 
Public comment sought on draft 2022-2026 State Plan on Aging 

 
The North Dakota Department of Human Services’ Aging Services Division is accepting public 
comments on the new Older Americans Act State Plan on Aging that covers the period 
beginning Oct. 1, 2022, through Sept. 30, 2026.  
 
The State Plan on Aging with the use of Older Americans Act funds pays for a variety of 
services such as information and assistance through the Aging & Disability Resource Link 
(ADRL), congregate and home-delivered meals, legal assistance, assistive safety devices, 
health maintenance services, and falls prevention programs that allows older individuals to 
remain living in their homes and communities.  
 
View the entire State Plan on Aging at www.nd.gov/dhs/services/adultsaging/. A copy will be 
provided upon request. 
 
Comments will be accepted from May 2, 2022, until 5 p.m. CST on May 31, 2022. The 
effective date of the proposed State Plan on Aging is Oct. 1, 2022. 
 
Comments will be accepted in the following ways: 
 

Email:   carechoice@nd.gov  
 

Phone:  (855) 462-5465 or ND Relay TTY (text telephone) (800) 462-5465 or 711 (TTY) 
 

Mail:   North Dakota Department of Human Services 
  Attn: Aging Services Division/OAA 
  1237 W. Divide Ave., Suite 6 
  Bismarck, ND 58501 
 
If you have any comments, questions, or concerns about the proposed State Plan on Aging 
application, please contact Jaclyn Seefeldt at jjseefeldt@nd.gov, (701) 328-4645 or by mailing a 
written response to ND DHS Aging Services Division, 1237 W. Divide Ave., Suite 6, Bismarck 
ND 58501. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date Posted:  May 2, 2022 
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